
 

 

 

19
th 

March 2025 

 

Notification of Increased Charges 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We find ourselves in the unfortunate position of having to increase costs for certain services offered at 

school due to increased costs from providers and also of staffing. 

 

School has subsidised these services for the last 12 months rather than putting the increased costs onto 

parents, but are sadly no longer able to sustain this. 

 

Research has been conducted and the new costs still offer good value compared to other schools in the 

local area. 

 

Changes will be made as outlined below with effect from the start of the Summer Term 2025. 

 

Breakfast Club  

£5.50 per session (£5 for subsequent children) 

 

After School Club 

3.30-4.30pm  

£6 per session (£5.50 for subsequent children) 

 

3.30-5.50pm 

£11 (£10.50 for subsequent children) 

 

Full week of full ASC - £52.50 (£49 for subsequent children)  

 

School Meals 

£2.65 per day 

 

Nursery Lunch Supervision 

£4 per day 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs S Maciver 

    
 

 


